
To Whom it May Concern.  
 
I am writing today in opposition to ending mail in voting on the great state of Oregon as 
proposed on Bill 210. 
 
As one of the many working class citizens of the Great State of Oregon. Mail in voting makes it 
easy and convenient for someone like I, who has mobility issues to be able to cast my vote and 
have my voice be heard on the issues and political agendas I feel strongly towards.  
 
Please do not let Bill 210 come to pass as it would take away the ability to vote  and voices of 
myself and many people with mobility issues away.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alison Levesque-Gaston  
Resident of Klamath County Oregon 


